

CENTERVILLE CSD

Tom Rubel – Superintendent
Rhonda Raskie – Curriculum/Special Ed. Director
Matt Johnson – High School Principal
Karen Swanson – Howar Middle School Principal
Terri Schofield – Lakeview Elementary Principal
Julie Caraccio – Preschool/Lakeview Associate Principal
Rich Parker – Activities Director



January 4, 2022

Dear Parents & Guardians,

As we return from Winter Break, we thought it was necessary to update you on the latest information and procedures related to Covid-19 as provided to us from the CDC and Appanoose County Public Health.

As has been the practice from the start of the year if you or your child has been exposed to someone who is positive or tests positive, please contact Appanoose County Public Health at (641) 437-4332.

The new guidelines, as provided to us from the CDC and Appanoose County Public Health, include a reduced number of isolation or quarantine days with the expectation to wear a mask for the last 5 days. This is a parent/guardian decision as to whether you send your child back to school with the option of wearing a mask or choosing to have your child stay at home to complete the full isolation/quarantine period. The Centerville Community School District will continue to collaborate with the Appanoose County Public Health to best serve our students, employees, and community.

We continue to consult with state and local health officials. If you have any further questions, please contact the Appanoose County Public Health office. (641) 437-4332.

Tom Rubel

Superintendent